
Valentine’s Day Parties on Thursday 

and Friday, 2/11 and 2/12.  

Kindergarten on Friday only! 

 

Due to COVID, we are allowing children 

to bring in Valentine’s cards only for 

their friends. Please do not send them 

in envelopes or any other trinkets/food 

to be passed. The counts are as follows: 

Ms. Amy’s Young Nursery: 7 

Ms. Patti and Ms. Deanna’s Nursery: 17 

Each Junior Homeroom: 15 

Each PreK Homeroom: 13 

Mrs. Kris’s Kindergarten: 15 


